
 

 

Notice Date:        November 1, 2023 
To:         Georgia Medicaid Providers 
From:         CareSource 
Subject:        UPDATE: 2023 Quality Enhancer Program for Providers Not Enrolled in a VBR 
Effective Date:      November 1, 2023 
 
This communication is an update to the UPDATE: 2023 Quality Enhancer Program for Providers Not 
Enrolled in a VBR dated March 27, 2023. Changes to the document are indicated in red. Please check 
the Updates and Announcements page regularly for updated information.  
 
Summary  
CareSource is pleased to share our updated 2023 Quality Enhancer Program for Providers Not 
Enrolled in a VBR. Current Procedural Terminology (CPT®) 

https://www.caresource.com/documents/ga-med-p-1604852a-2023-qe-vbr-program_providers-not-in-a-vbr-network-notification-update.pdf
https://www.caresource.com/documents/ga-med-p-1604852a-2023-qe-vbr-program_providers-not-in-a-vbr-network-notification-update.pdf
https://www.caresource.com/ga/providers/tools-resources/updates-announcements/medicaid/
https://www.caresource.com/documents/ga-med-p-1605351b-2023-qe-vbr-program.pdf
https://www.caresource.com/documents/ga-med-p-1605351b-2023-qe-vbr-program.pdf

